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TO: Planning and Zoning Board

FROM: Robert Massarelli, AICP, Director of Development Services

DATE: May 7, 2019

CONSIDERATION FOR A SPECIAL EXCEPTION USE FOR THE NEW CULVER’S RESTAURANT

BACKGROUND: Special Exception for a drive-through for the new construction of Culver’s Restaurant

RECOMMENDATION: Approval for Special Exception to City Commission

FISCAL IMPACT: N/A

CONTACT PERSON: Robert Massarelli, AICP, Director of Development Services
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